M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
November 12, 2020
RE:
BG-1 Application for Geothermal Upgrades, Phase 2,
BG #21-128
​For the board to approve the BG-1 Application for
Geothermal Upgrades, Phase 2, BG #21-128.  The project
consists of adding sump pumps and replacing isolation
valves in the existing geothermal vaults at Cooper High,
Burlington Elementary and Longbranch Elementary

Schools.  The total construction cost is $350,000.
I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the above project,
as presented.
